
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: March 28, 2014 9:12 AM 
To: Lynne Anderson 
Subject: Rising Prices 
 
Good day, 
I am writing this email as the news of the 40% rise in gas costs. First Hydro One and all 
the problems associated with them and now this. Did your wage increase by 40% to 
cover these costs because I know mine sure didn't. I am so sick and tired of OEB 
(Ontario Energy Board) just rubber stamping all increases, with no thought of the people 
of Ontario.  What purpose are you serving?  Is your job not to work with and help to 
protect the people of Ontario?  Something MUST be done as this is driving the very 
people who voted you in near poverty level while companies line their own pockets. 
Does the OEB just rubber stamp every increase? 
 
FROM YOUR: DECISION AND INTERIM ORDER March 27, 2014  
 
"The rates shall be effective April 1, 2014 and shall be implemented in Enbridge's first 
billing cycle commencing in April 2014. 
 
"At this time, the Board will approve, on an interim basis, the disposition of the PGVA 
balance (contained in Rider "C") using the standard 12-month period. 
What are you saying here, is this for 12 months only? Or is this just a way of saying this 
in the hopes people don't get mad? We all know nothing ever goes down once OEB has 
it approved.  
Now the energy Minister Bob Chiarelli said some of the Province's gas-fired electricity 
generators may be facing higher costs as a result of the spiralling price for natural gas. 
Like we need more price increasing in Hydro. 
I get that this is a business and I certainly understand increases, but come on ...... 40%? 
That is just unbelievable! 
All levels of the Ontario government need to start doing what we paid them to do."  
WORK FOR AND WITH THE PEOPLE " not big business. 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Bailey 
Peter Bailey 
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